
 

 

 

CANCELLATION 

OF THE TENDER PROCESS FOR A LOTTERY SECTOR EXPERT TO TΗΕ HELLENIC CORPORATION OF ASSETS 
AND PARTICIPATIONS (“GROWTHFUND”) ΙΝ RELATION TO THE CONCESSION OF GREEK STATE LOTTERY 

RIGHTS 

  

Athens, July 15th, 2025   

Regarding the Request for Proposals (the “RfP”) for a Lottery Expert to the Hellenic Corporation of Assets 
and Participations (“Growthfund”) in relation to the concession of Greek State Lottery Rights, dated May 
13th, 2025 (the “Tender Process”), Growthfund hereby announces that by virtue of a decision of 
Growthfund’s Board of Director, the Tender Process is cancelled in accordance with paragraph 6.4 of the 
RfP.  

Growthfund thanks all interested parties for their participation in the Tender Process and informs that a 
new tender process for a Lottery Expert shall be launched. 

Terms not defined herein shall have the same meaning as in the RfP.  


